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September 2024 Newsletter

Better late than never!

Welcome to our September newsletter and apologies for its delayed appearance. As you will see,

we have much to celebrate this month!

Welcome to our New Members

Firstly, a very warm welcome to the following new and

returning members.

Associate: Michael Fotheringham, Linda Gordon,

Michael Hutchison, Shirley Hutchison, Mark Jackson,

Andrew Stirling and Lynne Whyte

Winter Golfing: Virginia Jamieson

Welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you

on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Past Captains Day

The annual Past Captains match took place on the

Broomfield course on Thursday 5th September.

Winner of the Ladies trophy was Edna Wallwork. Brian

Ritchie won the Gents trophy.

Many congratulations, Both!

Gents Club Championship

Congratulations also to Sean Logue who won the

rescheduled final of the Gents Club Championship on

Sunday15th September.

Congratulations also to Ross Coull, a close runner up.

Both gents played some great golf in very tough

conditions. Well done, Both!

Hole in One!

The celebrations continued on Wednesday 18th

September with a hole in one from Allan Middleton, at

the 3rd on the 1562 Course.

This brilliant feat was achieved with his 9-iron, during the

Wednesday Sweep, and was witnessed by his playing

partners Graham Robb, Scott Henderson and Brian

McKay.

Well done, Allan!

Away Day

On Thursday 19th September, twenty-eight members

(20 ladies and 8 gents) headed for Blairgowrie to play

the Rosemount Course.

The sun shone, the hospitality was excellent and there

were victors a plenty!

Andrene Stewart, Joan Middleton and Wendy Lownie

won the team prize.

Nearest the pin prizes went to Eileen Fullarton at the 6th

and Virginia Jamieson at the 15th.

The individual winners were Eileen Fullarton (39

Stableford points) and Malcolm McKenzie (38 Stableford

points)

A great day was had by all who participated!

High Praise for Hospitality

Debbie and her team had a very busy September with

visitors aplenty, including a group of lady golfers from

Blairgowrie who visited on the same day as our

members visited their Club.

Like so many of our visitors, the Blairgowrie Ladies were

hugely appreciative of the efforts of our bar and catering

staff who “could not do enough for them”. Well done,

Team!

The busyness continues with lots of social events

planned from now until the end of the year. We still have

some tickets available for the Cheese and Wine evening

on 25th October. These can be purchased from the bar.

A reminder of what’s on during November and

December will be included in the next newsletter. Watch

this space!

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Our September winners are:

1st prize – £100 – Murray Smith

2nd prize – £50 – Jeff Strachan

3rd prize – £25 – Pete Wood

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,

please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.
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